TAYLOR

CONSULTING

12 September 2019

General Manager

e AR R I Northern Beaches Council
B PO Box 82

MANLY NSW 1655

Dear Sir/ Madam,
Re: Stormwater Management Plan — 57 MacMillian Street, Seaforth

With reference to the Development Application for the above property, please
find enclosed copies of the site Stormwater Management Plan No. Sheet-1/B
for your perusal.

The plan shows runoff collected from the roof and hard surface areas of the site
draining to the existing kerb & gutter in MacMillian Street.

Note that the required OSD storage of 11,000 litres has been offset by 100%
via the provision of 11,000 litres of rainwater storage located behind the
garage.

Should you require any further information please contact the undersigned.

Yours faithfully
TAYLOR CONSULTING

ég&/

D M SCHAEFER - Director
B.E. Civil (Hons) M.L.E. Aust.
N.P.E.R. Eligible
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